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Important Message for the Irvington School Community 
 
 
 

 
 
January 27, 2019 
 

Members of the Irvington UFSD Community, 
 
At the Tuesday, January 22nd Board of Education meeting, the Board announced that it was reviewing 
what appeared to be discrepancies associated with the records of a particular employee, who we can 
identify today as Mr. Jesse Lubinsky, our Director of Technology and Innovation. Prior to the completion of 
that review, Mr. Lubinsky submitted his resignation late in the day on Thursday, January 24th. The Board 
of Education accepted the resignation at a special meeting on Friday, January 25th 
 
Through his roles as both a former teacher and administrator, Mr. Lubinsky’s enthusiasm for teaching and 
learning positively impacted a great number of students and families in the district. We fully recognize and 
appreciate the reactions of concern from staff, students and community members, and we are focused on 
addressing this unforeseen departure in a manner that will be in the best interests of our students. 
 
Our review of this matter, which is being led by the Board of Education’s legal counsel, has not concluded 
with Mr. Lubinsky’s resignation. We ask for your patience and understanding as we complete this work, 
and we look forward to further communicating with our community in the coming weeks. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. Michael Hanna, President 
IUFSD Board of Education 
  
Dr. Kristopher Harrison 
IUFSD Superintendent of Schools 
 
 


